BROCKHURST & MARLSTON HOUSE

Dear Parents,

Just a reminder about our Ski Team training this Saturday 20th April.

Drop off in the Front Courtyard - 9.30am
Pick up in the back courtyard - 3.30pm

Children will need their skiing kit and we will hire skis, boots, helmets etc there. Please send
them with a drink bottle. We will take a picnic lunch and snacks from the school for each
child.

We are booked for our session at 11.30am and will be travelling by school mini bus.

If you are unable to make it please let me know asap so | can try to get a refund on the lift
passes etc.

Best wishes,

Mark
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